
 
 

G.A.R Memorial Hall Board of Trustees 
Agenda for April 26, 2011 @ 2:00 pm 

 At the Worcester Public Library 
 

 
 
In observance of the 150th anniversary of the American Civil War, the 
G.A.R. Memorial Board of Trustees will have an Opening Ceremony and 
will be exhibiting artifacts brought back to the city by Worcester County 
soldiers. Included in these artifacts will be one of three Confederate flags, 
which were captured at the Battle of New Bern, NC in early 1862. The 
exhibition will be located at the Worcester Public Library and will run from 
April 26th to June 3, 2011. 
 

 
 
 


